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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

My concerns about this project are the same ones shared by many people locally

(1) An industrial plant this size (in particular the battery storage component) being sited in such close proximity
to so many homes.

(2) The threat to biodiversity, something we are constantly being told is a threat to the future of our species, this
development proposes to crush those considerations by destroying “valued landscape” abutted on three sides by
conservation areas.  Why is a solar plant being proposed on a site like this, rather than on existing brownfield
sites where the threat to species is much less ?

(3)  Future (and very topical) effects of climate change - the Environment Agency had earmarked the area for
restoration to coastal marshes in order to protect local towns from flooding;  if the solar farm is built there that
protection becomes impossible.

Thank you

Annabel Ridley




